e Weekly Message from

W) North Canaan Elementary School
Friday, June 3, 2022

Click on the blue underlined links.

NCES June Events: Friday, June 10 - Field Day (reverse rain date on June 9)
Tuesday, June 14 - School Picnic (free lunch)
Thursday, June 16 - Last day of school, 1 pm dismissal (no PM PreK)

Staff vs 8th Grade Kickball: Students are invited to watch a kickball game on Tuesday, June 7th, after
school until 5 pm at Sam Eddy field. Refreshments can be purchased and permission is needed to watch
and participate in the game. We can send a paper copy of the permission slip home if you let us know you

would like one.

Final PTO Meeting of the school year: The final virtual PTO meeting of the school year is Wednesday,
June 8th at 7 pm. Click here to attend the meeting. All are welcome!

Yearbooks are still available: We do still have a limited number of yearbooks if you would like to purchase
one for $35. Please contact Brandy Devino at bdevino@nceschool.org or call the main office.

Free Fresh Vegetables: We will have fresh produce to share with families on Wednesday, June 15th and
Thursday, June 16th. We will place the food on tables under the covering on the front of the school beginning
at 11 am on both days and leave it out until 4 pm. You may drive up to the school with your bag or basket and
take what you and your family will eat. You will not be able to drive up between 2:45-3:15 pm due to the
buses on Wednesday and between 12:45-1:15 pm on Thursday due to the buses on our last day of school,
which is an early dismissal. Enjoy!

Guitar-Building Workshop at Hotchkiss: This summer students may be interested in an opportunity to
build a high-quality electric guitar at Hotchkiss. Scholarships are available.

North Canaan Swim Team: The town pool will be open once the school year closes. Sign-up for the swim
team today.
e North Canaan Swim Lessons Registration: Sign-ups are also open for summer swimming lessons

at the town pool.
HYSB Summer Series: Click the link for additional information and registration form.

Headphone Purchase: One thing that [ am going to ask all families to purchase for next year is a set of
headphones for their child. I have purchased numerous pairs for each child every year and they are not able
to locate them when needed. Perhaps if families purchase a more expensive pair of headphones for them
rather than the earbuds, they will have better sound quality and the students will remember to care for them.

Lunch Price Increase 22-23: The student lunch price for the 22-23 school year will be $3.00 (an increase of
$.10.) The increase is required as we receive funds to support our lunch program from the federal government
and must be in compliance.

Be well,
Dr. Roy
NCES Principal
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